
Lake  Valley  has  money  to
replace roofs
The deadline to apply for the Hazardous Wood Roof Replacement
Grant through Lake Valley Fire Protection District is April 1
at 5pm.

All homes within the El Dorado County portion of the Lake
Tahoe  Basin  that  have  wood  shake  roofs  are  eligible  to
participate. The grant will rebate homeowners 70 percent or up
to $8,000 of the cost to replace hazardous wood roofs.

Agreements  can  be  obtained  from  the  website  or  from  Fire
Station 7, 2211 Keetak St., Meyers.
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